
AN INTIMACY AND SEXUAL AVOIDANCE 
FULL YEAR STEP STUDY GROUP 
 
   A mixed gender Full Year Step Study Group for recovery from Intimacy and Sexual 
Avoidance began on Sunday afternoon January 7, 2024 at 2 PM CT, but you may still 
join if interested.  See the meeting’s webpage (ISA Step Study Group) 
on saatalk.info website to view the updated Invitation. Follow instructions on how to join 
the group in the updated Invitation. 
 
   By responding to the email address (isastepgroupf@gmail.com) in the Invitation, you 
will be sent the Instructions and material for joining SGF24. 
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